

Westwood Road, Leek, ST13 8DN Telephone: 01538 714740 Principal: Mrs K. Smith stedwards.academy

24th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

## School Christmas Lunch & Jumper Day - Friday 8th December

The school Christmas lunch will be served on Friday 8th December. The cost will be £3:30 per child (with the exception of those receiving free school meals) for a main meal, a pudding and a bottle of water.

To help the school chefs, it is very important that we are able to provide them with advance notice of the number of pupils who will be having a Christmas lunch. Please confirm if your child would like a Christmas lunch by clicking on the link below and filling out the order form before Tuesday 5th December. There will be no other alternative menu available on this day.

Christmas Lunch Friday 8th December 2023

Please DO NOT send any money into school. Christmas lunches must be paid for on ParentPay by selecting 'Christmas Dinner Tuesday 5th December 2023' in the list of payment items.

Please discuss this with your child, as children who do not request a school Christmas lunch will not be able to have one on the day. Please use the contact form on the Academy website if you wish to discuss any special dietary requirements (such as allergies).

For your information, the Christmas lunch menu includes:

Glazed Roast Turkey, Sage and Onion Stuffing and Pigs in Blankets Served with Ultimate Roasties, Seasonal Vegetables and Meaty Gravy **Christmas Cupcake** 

or **Festive Cookie** 

Or Vegetarian Christmas lunch:

**Christmas Vegetable Parcel** Served with Ultimate Roasties, Seasonal Vegetables and Gravy **Chocolate Christmas Cupcake** or **Festive Cookie** 

Also, on Friday 8<sup>th</sup> December, pupils are invited to take part in Christmas Jumper Day with a £1 donation for the charity Save the Children paid via ParentPay. The whole school will be taking part by pulling on a Christmas jumper or other suitable Christmas attire (e.g. an elf hat or reindeer antlers). Pupils should wear the rest of their uniform as usual with their Christmas jumper.

There's no need to splash out on snazzy new sweaters to join in the fun – why not swap, borrow or add bling to an old jumper with some festive decorations?

Yours sincerely,

Qui th

Mrs K Smith Principal













